
May 26, 2023

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We are looking forward to our final Parent Involvement Committee (PIC) meeting of the
2022/23 school year and hope you are able to make it! At this meeting we will be
debriefing the School Council event that we hosted on April 26 and looking ahead to plans
for the 2023/24 school year. Also, we will be reflecting on the highlights of the 2022/23
school year.

We are planning to host this meeting in a “blended” format with attendees able to join
us in-person at the Guelph Board Office (500 Victoria Road North, Guelph) or virtually via
MS Teams. If you are attending in-person, feel free to join us at 6:45pm for light
refreshments. The formal agenda for the meeting will begin as usual at 7:00pm. If you wish
to join us online, please email amanda.creed@ugdsb.on.ca by 4:00pm on June 5th to
receive the meeting link.

We welcome anyone in the UGDSB who would like to attend and learn more about these
topics and about the work that PIC does, so feel free to bring a friend. We look forward to
seeing you at the meeting.

Gillian Prieur & Barb White, PIC Committee Co-chairs
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Parent Involvement Committee UGDSB – Monday, June 5, 2023
7:00 pm, In-Person and Virtual

TIME TOPIC SPEAKER

15 minutes
7:00 - 7:15pm

1. Land acknowledgement and
anti-racism statement

2. Welcome and introductions
3. Approval of agenda
4. Approval of previous minutes

Barb White & Gillian Prieur,
Parent Involvement Committee
Co-Chairs

20 minutes
7:15 – 7:35pm

5. Board Report Matt McCutcheon, Superintendent of
Education

30 minutes
7:35- 8:05pm

6. Debrief of Building Better School
Councils Event - April 26, 2023 - Centre
Wellington District HS

7. Forward Planning for 2023/24 - What
initiatives and events do we wish to plan?

Barb White & Gillian Prieur

15 minutes
8:05 -8:20pm

8. Treasurer’s Report Kumudinie Kariyapperuma,
Treasurer

15 minutes
8:20 - 8:35pm

9. Trustee Report Martha McNeil, Trustee

15 minutes
8:35- 8:50pm

10. Questions, new business, and
final remarks

All

Next meeting: To Be Confirmed - Last Week of September, 2023 at 7:00 pm, In-person (Guelph Board
Office) and Virtual


